
  

 

 

 

 

CRE/ZTR         3rd September 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to invite you to Crestwood for our annual open evening. During your visit you will be 

taken on a socially distanced tour of our state-of-the-art facilities and have a glimpse into our future 

with the new multimillion-pound Science block that is currently under construction.  

The tour will give you an insight into how we provide outstanding education and elite experiences to 

our students. If you would like to attend one of these sessions then please click on the following link 

and book a place today. https://space.invictus.education/SchoolWebSite/TicketHeadmaster Once you 

have booked, you will receive further details on the Covid-19 protocols for the evening. The dates and 

times for the sessions are: 

16th September: 17:00 

   18:00 

                              19:00 

17th September: 17:00 

   18:00 

                              19:00 

18th September: 14:30  

                              15:30  

 
It is expected that these dates will be booked up quickly. Thus, we will release more dates to meet the 

demands of our prospective parents in due course. 

We have also produced a virtual tour for parents on our school website that was initially aimed at our 

new Year 7s before they joined us. Please visit this section of the website where you can view our 

facilities, meet the staff and truly understand how every day, in every way, our students come first. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Caroline Sutton 
Headteacher 
 

https://space.invictus.education/SchoolWebSite/TicketHeadmaster

